A consultation on charitable non-domestic rates relief for private schools
Consultation Response Form

	Your name:	
	

	Organisation (if applicable):
	

	Email: 
	




Responses to consultations may be made public. To keep your response anonymous (including email addresses) tick the box. 
☐

Responses should be returned by 16 December 2024 to:

Non-Domestic Rates Policy Branch
Welsh Government
Cathays Park
Cardiff
CF10 3NQ

or completed electronically and sent to: LGFR.Consultations@gov.wales  


Question 1 
What are your views on the proposal to remove charitable non-domestic rates relief from private schools in Wales?

Question 2
Does the proposed definition of an independent school achieve the aim of the proposal? 

Question 3
What are your views on the potential impacts of the proposal?

Question 4
Are you aware of any independent schools specially organised to make additional learning provision which are also charities and may be affected by the proposal? If so, please provide details.

Question 5
The Welsh Government would like your views on the effects these proposals would have on the Welsh language, specifically on: 
i. opportunities for people to use Welsh; and
ii. on treating the Welsh language no less favourably than English. 
What effects do you think there would be?  How could positive effects be increased, or negative effects be mitigated?
 
Question 6
Please also explain how you believe the proposals could be formulated or changed
so as to have: 
i. positive effects or increased positive effects on opportunities for people to use the Welsh language and on treating the Welsh language no less favourably than the English language; and 
ii. no adverse effects on opportunities for people to use the Welsh language and on treating the Welsh language no less favourably than the English language.

